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2025 Georgia Chapter Portfolio Contest
There are about seven weeks remaining before the entry deadline for the 2025 Georgia Chapter Portfolio Contest. It seems that members of our chapter remain reluctant to show off their investing skills. Last year we only had five individual entries and three club entries. I know we can do better than that. Remember, you don’t have to enter your actual portfolio. You can make up a watchlist portfolio or just a list of companies that you are interested in. This is intended as a fun exercise for all. Check out the rules and the entry form on the chapter website and let’s have some fun. And while you are there, check out the progress of the 2024 contest. If you enter, you may end up with a little money in your pocket.
We hope to receive your entry form soon.
Thanks for your support and we wish you BetterInvesting and Happy Holidays!!
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